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Excessive gun laws like this bill do not decrease crime. Criminals do not follow the 

laws only law abiding citizens do. Charging excessive fees and making it harder for 

people to own guns does not keep Oregon safe. 

According to Crime Prevention Research Center law abiding citizens stopped more 

active shooter crimes then did the police. Stop these unnecessary laws. 

Oppose this bill. 


